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JUNE 2024

A REFLECTION FROM YEAR 10 WORK EXPERIENCE
It has been a wonderful week having our Year 10 students immerse themselves into
careers. Throughout the week, students actively engaged with professionals, asking insightful
questions and eagerly learning new skills in various industries. By the end of the week, many
students expressed newfound confidence and clarity about their future careers.
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Mrs Maha Ghabrial
Secondary Teacher - HSIE & Careers Advisor
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